
I want to personally welcome you to the Transmission from Polywater, our quarterly 

e-newsletter, which is also available in German, French and Spanish.

Throughout the years, our company has contributed knowledge and solutions toward 

the electrical and telecommunications industries. From our long-standing IEEE 

leadership to our influence on smarter design and planning of cable pulls with friction 

measurement science and pull measurement data and software, we think that it is 

important.

Now, we are excited to share our viewpoint on innovation in sealing technologies and 

cleaners and perspectives on how to anticipate and overcome field-specific 

challenges.

This first newsletter focuses on global water events and system resiliency, which raise 

important questions and concerns about how to safeguard mission-critical systems 

within multiple industries.

We look forward to sharing our years of research and field best practices while adding 

perspective to industry trends.

 Sincerely, 

 Erik Freyser, president 
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